
The concert will be held at Whittingham 

Memorial Hall on Tuesday 10th December -  
6pm-7pm and all are welcome. 

Tickets will not be issued as we are not 
charging so it may be wise to arrive early 
to get a seat! 
Doors will open at 5.30 p.m.  KS 2 Children 
to join staff  at 5.45p.m.
A raffle will be held to cover costs of 
hiring the hall.


